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        WOLVERHAMPTON EDUCATION COMMITTEE 

Our Christian Vision- Grow and learn together with God by our side. 
Our Core Christian Values- Kindness, perseverance, love, respect, honesty, friendship. 

 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) School Update 
 
As the current advice has been updated to state that the PM 
‘advises against unnecessary social contact of all kinds, we have taken the below action 
in order to protect the children and families in our community. 

 
Cancellations 
 
The following events and gatherings have been cancelled: 
 
Wednesday 18th March- String instruments visit to Tettenhall College. 
Friday 20th March- Football match against Fallings Park 
Friday 20th March- Leaf assembly. 
Wednesday 25th March- Friday 27th March- Dunfield House Year 4 residential 
Monday 30th March- Lent challenge stalls (Postponed due to food products being sold) 
Week beginning Monday 30th March- All parents’ evenings cancelled 
Friday 3rd April- Easter service in Church  
Year 4 Swimming – Cancelled until after Easter. 
Year 3 and 4 Netball club- Cancelled until after Easter due to the age of the coaches 
being high risk. 
 
 
After- School Clubs 
All after school clubs apart from year 3 and 4 netball will continue to run. We appreciate 
some parents may choose to collect their children at the end of the school day at the 
current time. However, many families rely on clubs for additional child-care. We therefore 
aim to keep them open for those who need them. If any of our external providers withdraw 
their service, we will pass information on promptly. 
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Dunfield House 
 
As disappointing as it may be for the children, we have taken the decision to cancel the 
trip to Dunfield House. We are currently in discussion with the insurance company. Please 
bear with us regarding refunds as this may take some time. We will keep you fully 
updated. 
 
In the Case of School Closures. 
 
Our website team are currently building a page on our website where the teachers will be 
able to post daily work in the event of a school closure. Work can then be emailed back to 
your class teacher, who will monitor the work.  
 
Contact with the School Office 
 
Please limit visits to the school office wherever possible. Please make any enquiries by 
phone unless you are unable to do so.  
 
 
We appreciate your support at this difficult time as we all do our absolute best to keep our 
children and our community safe.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Nash 
 
Head of School  


